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11th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

RE: Change in wraparound care provision 

 

I am writing to inform you about a forthcoming change in our wraparound care providers.  Draycott Sports Camp have 

now served notice and will cease their provision at the end of this term.  We have been working hard to find a solution 

for wraparound care.  We have found a solution and believe that this change will bring about positive enhancements 

to the services provided to our children and families who use the service.  

 

After careful consideration, we have decided to partner with The Big A Club to provide services for our Breakfast Club 

and Afterschool Club. We believe that this change will bring about improvements and contribute to the overall well-

being and development of our children. 

 

During this transition, we are pleased to announce that The Big A Club will be working closely with us to run the 

Afterschool Club on an interim basis. This collaboration will allow us to maintain continuity and ensure that your 

children continue to have a safe and enjoyable after-school experience. 

 

The Big A Club is known for its commitment to providing high-quality and engaging programs for children. We are 

confident that this partnership will bring fresh ideas, exciting activities, and a nurturing environment that aligns with our 

school's values and goals. 

 

We understand that change can bring about questions and uncertainties. Rest assured, we are working diligently to 

finalise all the details, and we will keep you informed every step of the way. Our goal is to make this transition as 

smooth as possible for both you and your children.  Sessions for January can be booked via 

https://www.thebigaclub.co.uk/school-club-booking/ the booking link will be live from Monday 11th December and will 

cut off on Friday 29th December for the first week back.  Moving forward the cut off time for booking for the following 

week is Friday at 10pm. Please note you will need to register prior to making your bookings, please follow the register 

now link on the website to do so or email admin@thebigaclub.co.uk  

 

We value your feedback, and if you have any questions or concerns during this period of change, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to ensure that your child's experience remains positive and fulfilling. 

 

We are excited about the opportunities that this new partnership will bring, and we look forward to the continued 

growth and success of our children with The Big A Club. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 
Mrs Christopher 
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